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Comments: Hello,

It disturbs me to read that your organization is looking to remove bolts in wilderness areas. Removing bolts
means less access for folks who are looking for a more accessible and safe way to climb. This would be a huge
blow to the community and athletes that's are recreating all over the United States in a way that is safe and is
more or less regulated. A lot of the current bolt setting procedures ask that bolts are camouflaged on the rock
surface as to not disturb natural beauty or hinder the structure of the rock. Please help save something that
myself and thousands of others love.

Thanks,
Anna



